
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Neighbor,  
 
Please join us for a virtual community meeting on the Broadway Grade Separation Project that 
will improve safety and traffic flow, and reduce horn noise. The purpose of the meeting is to 
receive feedback from the community on proposed aesthetics.   
 

Wednesday, July 13, 2022 
6:30p.m. to 7:30p.m. 
Virtual Zoom Meeting  
https://bit.ly/39PNst8  

Meeting ID: 886 9214 7896 | Phone: US: +1 669 900 6833 | Password: 814568  
 
About the Project 
High traffic volumes at the Broadway railroad crossing result in some of the worst traffic 
congestion in the region. The California Public Utilities Commission currently ranks this crossing 
at the top of their priority list for grade separations. The Broadway Grade Separation Project 
will separate the train tracks from the road; improve safety for all modes; reduce train gate 
down-time and horn noise; improve overall system operations; and improve traffic flow. A new 
elevated Broadway Station will be built as part of the project, with updated amenities that 
better serve the community.  

A preferred design alternative for the project was approved by the Burlingame City Council in 
2017. The City is working closely with Caltrain to finalize the Broadway Grade Separation 
Project design in order for it to be shovel ready for construction. Caltrain and the City of 
Burlingame invite you to learn about the progression of the project’s design. 
 
Unable to attend the virtual meeting? You can find the recording and an opportunity to give  
public comment on https://www.burlingame.org/business_detail_T54_R64.php. 
 
Additional Information 
For more information or to sign up for project updates, visit www.Caltrain.com/BBGS. For 
questions call Caltrain Customer Service at 1-800-660-4287 or BBGS@Caltrain.com.  
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1250 San Carlos Avenue 
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